Sent: 28/05/2025 4:35:41 PM
Subject: DA 2025/0371

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Objection to a Proposed construction of a dwelling house at 21 Elvina Avenue, Newport.
DA2025/0371

Just to let you know that we have engaged a Consultant to review the proposed works under
the DA and will require a 1 week extension in order to determine lodging objection with him.

Kind regards,
Jack and Lynette Wellens



